



MEMORANDUM

TO

DISTRICT COLLECTORS

SUBPORT COLLECTORS

CHIEF, RISK MANAGEMENT OFFICE

ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM

REY LEONARDO B. GUERRERO

Commissioner / FEB 2 6 2013

SUBJECT

FEEDBACK ON SELECTIVITY SYSTEM

DATE

FEBRUARY 26, 2019

To help improve our Risk Management System, you are hereby directed to give your feedback on our selectivity system by reporting on a weekly basis the number of goods declaration tagged "red" with negative findings and therefore rerouted as "green".

Likewise, you are enjoined to report any irregularity that you have observed in our risk management system.

Reports must be submitted to this office every Friday of the week effective immediately.

For strict compliance.